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DATE: December 23, 1998 
TO: United Water Florida, Inc. 

The Office of Public Counsel 
FROM: Bobbie L. Reyes, Senior Attorney r* 

RE: Docket No. 980214-WS - Application for rate'increase in Duval, St. Johns and 
Nassau Counties by United Water Florida, Inc. 

Please note that an informal meeting between Commission Staff and United Water Florida, 
Inc. has been scheduled at the following time and place: 

9:OO a.m., Wednesday, January 6, 1998 
Room 170P, Gerald L. Gunter Building 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 

The meeting will be between Commission Staff and United Water Florida, Inc. to discuss 
and explain information filed by the utility concerning the revenue adjustments proposed in staffs 
recommendation filed on December 9, 1998. Attendance is not required. However, all interested 
persons are welcome to attend. If you have any questions, please call (850) 413-6216. 
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